Engine Company Responds For First Due Working Fire
Sunday, March 12 2017 22:59 - Last Updated Sunday, March 12 2017 23:19

March 11th, 2017 - Approximately 2100 hours Utility 807 alerted Public Safety Communications
of a fully involved working house fire after being alerted by residents in the neighborhood.
Engine 807 arrived on scene with a crew of four personnel and established the primary water
supply and went in service with the wagon pipe. Per command with the amount of fire present
and hazards created due to downed electrical wires on scene an immediate exterior operation
was ordered. Crews worked along side units surrounding the first due to control the fire from the
exterior. All occupants of the residence were not home at the time.
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